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State Representative Steve Kestell Statement  
 

“At the close of the 2013-2014 legislative session and following discussions with my 

family, I have decided to not seek re-election to the State Assembly in 2014.  

 

“I am extremely grateful to have had the honor of serving the citizens of this great state, 

and I will be forever thankful to the voters of the 27th Assembly District for their support 

over the years. I want to thank my family for their continuous encouragement, and my 

wonderful wife LuAnne for being my rock and best cheerleader. Throughout my time in 

office, I’ve been fortunate to have worked with wonderful staff who have dedicated 

themselves to serving the people of the 27th Assembly District, and for that I am 

extremely grateful. 

 

“During my years in the state legislature, I’ve worked every day to uphold the belief that 

elected officials should strive to do the right thing, for the right reason, and in the right 

way.  

 

“I am proud of what we’ve accomplished together, and I look forward to new challenges 

as the future unfolds.” 
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